
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Zagreb, 5 December 2019 
  
    
Dear Colleague, 

 

It is my great pleasure to invite you to the Meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC that will 

take place on Sunday and Monday, 19 and 20 January 2020 in Zagreb. 

 

The Meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC will mark the beginning of the Parliamentary 

Dimension of the Croatian Presidency of the Council of the European Union and will provide 

an opportunity to discuss the priorities of the Croatian Presidency, as well as the role of 

National Parliaments and COSAC in the EU at the beginning of a new institutional cycle. I am 

convinced that your participation in the meeting will significantly contribute to these 

important debates. 

 

Please find attached the Draft Programme of the Meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC and 

Practical information, with the kind request to observe hotel reservation and registration 

deadlines.  

 

I am looking forward to welcoming you in Zagreb soon.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Domagoj Ivan Milošević 

Chairman of the European Affairs Committee 

 


